
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

December 14, 2020 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, December 14, 2020, at the 

Hammond Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Aune second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 

 

Minutes from November 9, 2020 regular meeting were approved motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Treasures report from November 2020 was approved: motion by Miller/Wynveen second. 

$24.67 Interest on checking 

$24.69 Interest on savings 

$276,287.26 Check Book balance 

$227,527.98 Savings balance 

$21,637.08 Park fund 

$13,533.55 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$33,670.66 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report:  All good 

 

Planning Commission; Meeting was held on December 7. All members were present.  Kevin Hjelmgren attended the 

meeting to discuss water issues on his property.  It was determined his property is out of the Towns jurisdiction so any 

fixes will be there responsibility.  

Village of Baldwin representatives attended the meeting to discuss the annexation of the Wally Nelson property.  

 

Agenda: 

Hammond Recycle Program, Linda discussed with the board some updates to the County Recycle program and how it will 

affect our recycle grant in the future.  Also the fact that our current $60 fee may not be able to sustain our program as it is 

today we will have to continue to monitor and look for ways to keep it successful. 

The board set the Caucus date for January 11, 2021. 

 

Roads:   

Paul reported that we spent $267,392.41 on roads this year.  Our budget was $394,621.00. 

We spent $57,272.19 on the June storm damage; the state will reimburse us $42,954.14. 

 

Chairman report:  

Paul talked about the possibility of purchasing a sanitizing machine for the fire department.  If we do participate it would 

cost approximately $1700 per municipality and the Town could use it quarterly to sanitize our building, more discussion 

to continue.   

 

Next meeting scheduled for January 11, 2021. 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


